
November 1, 2019

Dear Neighbor,

I am proud to announce this week the Governor signed two pieces of legislation I
sponsored this session. Assembly Bill A1641 will streamline campaign finance filings into
one electronic reporting system, there will be more transparency and greater
compliance for candidates running for statewide office. Assembly Bill A.8033 also signed
this week updated family court procedures clarifying responsible parties equitable under
New York State Law. This Bill helps New York State law reflect the diverse family
structures that exist throughout the State and treats parents and legal guardians
equitably under the law.

Early Sunday morning, November 3, be sure to set your clock back one hour, as Daylight
savings ends.

Please join us at any of the upcoming events I am pleased to sponsor:

Department of Finance Rent Freeze Clinic
Wednesday, November 6, from 10:00am-1:00pm
Community Office of Assembly Member Rebecca Seawright
1485 York Avenue (78th/79th Streets)

Small Business Workshop with Carnegie Hill Neighbors
Wednesday, November 6, from 6:00pm-8:00pm
The Church of the Heavenly Rest
1085 Fifth Avenue @ 90th Street

Medicare Matters with AARP
Wednesday, November 13, at 2:00pm
Community Office of Assembly Member Rebecca Seawright
1485 York Avenue (78th/79th Streets)

NYCHA Town Hall Sponsored by the Manhattan Delegation of the New York State
Assembly
Wednesday, November 20, at 6:00pm



Boys and Girls Republic
888 East 6th Street (Between Avenue D and FDR)

Upper East Side Shred-a-Thon
Sunday, November 24, 10am - 2pm
92nd Street Greenmarket on 1st Avenue
(Between 91st and 92nd Streets)

​I f our office may be of service, remember that we are just a call, email or visit away! 

​Sincerely,

Rebecca

 ​  ​  ​

Click to Visit Our Website

Seawright Cuts Ribbon on New
Art Room at PS 183

Assembly Member Rebecca Seawright is proud to have provided a $125,000 grant to
PS 183 on East 66th Street for renovations to an aging art room. The art room was in
need of upgrading and repair to better serve the preK through 5th graders who attend
the school. Assembly Member Seawright is dedicated to supporting our communities
public schools in any way possible ensuring every student the best education possible.

​Assembly Member
Seawright and sschool

Principal Martin Woodard
speak with 5th grade

students at PS 183 who

https://www.facebook.com/RebeccaASeawright/
https://twitter.com/SeawrightForNY
https://www.instagram.com/seawrightforny/?hl=en
https://nyassembly.gov/mem/Rebecca-A-Seawright


were excited to have a new
space for their art classes.

​Assembly Member Seawright pictured with
PS 183 PTA President Shannon

Berkowsky while attending the art room
ribbon cutting.

Assembly Member Seawright Visits the Ramaz
Upper School

Assembly Member Seawright
spoke with two captains of the

Ramaz School's Tech Club who
gave a presentation on their

coding project and a new app
they designed to help fellow
students stay organized and

productive.

​Assembly Member
Seawright spoke with a

senior class at the Ramaz
School where they were
spending the semester

talking about space in all
sense of the word; urban
space, cyber space, outer
space and everything in

between.



Assmebly Member Seawright's Office
Celebrates Halloween

Intern Deborah Rios from New York City College of Technology and our local George
Washington hand out candy on Halloween.

Assembly Member Seawright Spoke at Condo
Co-op Forum at Hunter College

Assembly Member
Seawright addressed the

crowd at a forum hosted by
Senator Liz Krueger to

discuss condos and co-ops.
Assembly Member



Seawright was proud to
cosponsor a bill allowing
reverse mortgages, it is
currently waiting to be

delivered to the Governor
for his signature.

AS FEATURED IN

Watch NY1's coverage

of Assembly Member

Seawright's Press

Conference On

Hazardous Extel l  Site 

at 79 Street and First

Avenue by cl icking

here.

Seawright Takes on Extell
East Side Observer by Arlene Kayatt

https://we.tl/t-VOvKCa9c8H


New Lights on East 79th Street and 1st Avenue



Assembly Member Seawright is happy to report that new brighter lights have been
added to the empty block on 1st Avenue between 79th and 80th streets (Pictured
above). The lights were added shortly after the Assembly Member held a press

conference demanding Extell Development, owner of the demolished site, provide more
light and better conditions.

Early Voting Continues Until November 3

There is still time to cast your vote early for the first time in New York State history. Make
your voting plans and visit http://nyc.pollsitelocator.com/search to find your early voting
poll site which may be different from your normal poll site location.

http://nyc.pollsitelocator.com/search


Assembly Member Seawright with
Community Board 8 Member

Loraine Brown.

Assembly Member Seawright
proudly participated in early voting.

Seawright Snapshots

While attending the Yorkville Community
School Fall Festival, Assembly Member
Seawright and Council Member Kallos

draw raffle tickets to choose what students
got to throw pies at their gym teachers

face.
Yorkville Community School Principal
Samantha Kaplan, PTA President Lili
Lampasona, and Assembly Member
Seawright at the YCS Fall Festival.

Assembly Member Seawright was award
the Humanitarian Award for Outstanding
Advocacy by "A Place to Be(ad) Me", a

nonprofit aimed at helping child victims of
domestic abuse express their creativity.
Pictured to the left is Assembly Member

Seawright with Board Member Jacqueline
Shafiroff who services The Children's

Center on East 70th Street.



Assembly Member Seawright
marches down Main Street in the

Roosevelt Island Halloween Parade

Assembly Member Seawright and
Council Member Kallos join the

crowd on Roosevelt Island in the
annual Halloween Parade.

Upcoming Events
















